Southern Illinois University Edwardsville **SPARK**

SIUE "Bulletin"

University Archives and Special Collections

8-1-1977

Edwardsville Bulletin: August 1977

Southern Illinois University Edwardsville

Follow this and additional works at: http://spark.siue.edu/bulletin

Recommended Citation

Southern Illinois University Edwardsville, "Edwardsville Bulletin: August 1977" (1977). SIUE "Bulletin". 174. http://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/174

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the University Archives and Special Collections at SPARK. It has been accepted for inclusion in SIUE "Bulletin" by an authorized administrator of SPARK. For more information, please contact gpark@siue.edu.

Edwardsville Bulletin

To the Faculty and Staff of Southern Illinois University at Edwardsville

Vol. 9, No. 36 August, 1977

MEMO TO: Faculty and Staff, SIUE

FROM: Kenneth A. Shaw, President

SUBJECT: Transportation and Car Pool Information

As we prepare to open another academic year at Southern Illinois University, we must face up to the realization that we of the University community have probably not done all we could to conserve our nation's limited fossil fuels. A significant step in that direction can be made through the simple expedient of car pooling.

I am therefore requesting that each of you complete the attached transportation information form and return it with the enclosed parking decal application. The data will be processed and you will be provided with work schedule data on other faculty and staff members living in your area. With this data it will be possible for car pools to be arranged.

We need the transportation information in order to assist you in making arrangements if you so choose. Thank you for your cooperation.

Attachments